

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John J. Bonacic

"Always There" 40th Anniversary - Ribbon Cutting & Open House held on 1/27/2010

John J. Bonacic

January 28, 2010

ISSUE:

• Health



On January 27th, 2010 Senator Bonacic attended the *Always There* 40th Anniversary Ribbon Cutting and Open House which marked the completion of their newly remodeled office at 918 Ulster Avenue, Kingston, New York. Senator Bonacic presented the Executive Director, Deb Glassey, with a New York State Senate Resolution commemorating their 40th Anniversary. *Always There* is a not-for-profit health care organization.